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Hi 

Apologies it is not clear on that website but you can pay using cash at the front desk or at a Post office as per the
screenshot below. Please be aware that cheques are being phased out of use in New Zealand.

Regards,

Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcity.govt.nz 

From: 
Sent: Monday, 18 January 2021 12:11 PM
To: Euan Kyle
Subject: Re: LGOIMA Request

Hi Euan

Thanks for getting back to me.

I see on the web link you supplied, that only credit card and bank transfer are mentioned.

By your answer this would mean that other payment options such as cash or cheque are not accepted by the
Council, as they are not mentioned on the web link you supplied.

Regards



From: Contact 
Sent: Friday, 15 January 2021 5:39 PM 
To: Information Management Team 
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With any and all fines that the Council issue, what are: The payment options? The
preferred payment option? The limitations on any payment option?
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